
The November 2 ballot will include Measure M a $98 million bond for 
the Montebello Unified School District. Once passed, the bond will 
enable the District to secure $73 million in matching funds.  

The bond funds and matching funds will be used to improve schools, including 
 Repair and replace aging plumbing systems and drinking fountains to support 

clean restrooms and drinking water. 

 Increase and upgrade electrical capacity and technology infrastructure for 
safety and better access to technology. 

 Upgrade fire alarms 

 Remove asbestos and lead paint from buildings 

 Upgrade deteriorated heating and air conditioning systems with energy effi-
cient systems. 

 Upgrade roadways and entrances and exits to parking lots to enhance safety 
and security. 

 Replace more of the District’s portable classrooms with new permanent class-
rooms. 

High School ESEA HOUSSE Meetings Cancelled 
Earlier this year we scheduled meetings at high school sites to ex-
plain the  
No Child Left Behind Highly Uniform State Standard of Evaluation 
(HOUSSE.) In reviewing and collecting the data needed very few 
Bargaining Unit members will need to go through HOUSSE. Most 
high school teachers are all ready compliant with the No Child 
Left Behind Act. Information regarding Bargaining Unit mem-
ber’s status will come directly from the Human Resources De-
partment. 
 

The following meetings are CANCELLED: 
 

Bell Gardens High School ·············· Monday, September 
27 

Montebello High School ················ Tuesday, September 
28 

Schurr High School ······················ Thursday, Septem-
ber 30 

 
Elementary and Intermediate teachers may complete HOUSSE 

 
 

 
 

 

The 

Teacher 

Tax Credit was suspended for 

2004 and 2005. The Legislature 

will reevaluate the tax credit for the 

2006 tax year. 


